
 
 

 

Missouri's Tiered Approach to Benefits Planning:  
Supplemental Trainings and Technical Assistance  

  
Wednesday, March 6 

10:00 am 

 or  
Wednesday, March 27 

10:00 am 

  
The Division of Developmental Disabilities is proud to partner with the Division of 
Behavioral Health, and the Missouri Behavioral Health Council, to offer a one-
hour webinar introducing participants to the supplemental training developed for 
Benefits Navigators and Benefits Planners. This webinar will also cover the 
technical assistance that is available to Benefits Planners working within a 
Department of Mental Health contracted provider agency.  
 

Christine Connell, LMC Solutions, will take participants on a tour of how to 
access the supplemental trainings. Kat Lamar, Director of Work Incentives 
Planning and Assistance service for Paraquad, will provide information on how 
and when to access the technical assistance support for Benefits Planners. 
Included in this webinar will be a refresher on Missouri’s tiered approach to 
benefits planning, the different levels of expertise, and how to obtain these skill 
sets. 
  
Continuing Education Units will be available to those who attend the entire 
webinar. 
 

Registration for the event. 
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https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/web.cvent.com/event/6ec29eee-85c2-461f-b985-6cfd097b29a5/summary__;!!EErPFA7f--AJOw!DiuS4CfXZON4529x5nFIxFi_ggTsa1eMoso2fTrEzKj0qXIvmeUDBXMRsCcPp3gVlJY1Q227aRnpdxiTSaKV5Zcq2g$

